A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion was held Tuesday, March
24,2015 at 6:30 PM, at 35 East Bank Street, Albion, New York to review the budget for the
fiscal year June 1, 2015 to May 31, 2016.
Present were Deputy Mayor Eileen S Banker, Stan Farone and Gary Katsanis.
Mayor London was absent.
There were no residents present.
Deputy Mayor Banker opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance at 6:30 PM.
Trustee Peter Sidari entered meeting at 6:45 PM
Clerk-Treasurer was excused at 6:50 PM.
Deputy Mayor Banker took minutes from this point forward.
The Board of Trustees reviewed and discussed the preliminary budget.
MEETING ADJOURNED v
Moved by Trustee Katsanis and second by Trustee Farone that there being no further business,

meeting is hereby adjourned at 8:15 PM.

CARRIED
4 Ayes 0 Nays
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Clerk-Treasurer



